I
HUMPHREYS ! SoCAL DINING & MUSIC

To our wonderful patrons:

As a family-owned business of over 40 years, we take your and
your family’s health seriously. Through this brief period of
uncertainty, we want you to feel certain you’re safe dining at
Humphreys Restaurant.

According to experts, the risk of coronavirus (COVID-19) for the
general San Diego County population remains low. Yet, we're
taking measures above and beyond those outlined by the
California Department of Public Health, practicing advanced
sanitation, and we continue to stay apprised of changes in
protocol.

Beginning this Sunday, March 15%, our weekend brunch buffet
will be on hiatus, to ensure we have control over each plate of
food our guests are served. We'll provide regular updates on our
Instagram and Facebook pages. In the meantime, we will be open
for brunch! We're offering beautifully plated brunch items by our
wonderful culinary team.

Thank you so much for dining with us.

With Great Fondness,

The Family of Humphreys



